## Christianson, Eric

From:

Megan Donovan [meganmaria@gmail.com]

Sent:

Wednesday, June 15, 2011 6:48 AM

To: Subject: Christianson, Eric Brocach on Monroe St.

Dear Mr. Christianson,

My name is Megan Donovan and I live on the 1900 block of Keyes Ave. I am writing in support of having Brocach open another location on Monroe St. which would be about a block from my house. I think that having another restaurant on this street is a great idea! Given the state of the economy, there is always a concern that when one business closes that it is very possible that the store front will sit empty for many months, so when I heard that Brocach was looking at this space I was thrilled. In addition, Brocach on the Square has a proven history of not being loud or having patrons that have caused problems, and I believe that they would have similar clientele if allowed to open on Monroe St.

I welcome any questions that you may have for me and thank you for your time.

Sincerely, Megan Donovan